
 

About these works  

As part of construction of the new four lane 
bridge over Mayes Canal, large vehicles and 
specialist construction machinery including 
cranes and piling rigs are being used. 

In the early hours of Monday to Thursday next 
week, these cranes and piling rigs will be 
removed from the construction site via Brisbane 
Road. 

State Government regulations dictate the 
movements of oversize vehicles on the 
Queensland road network.  

For safety reasons and to minimise impacts to 
the community including motorists along 
Brisbane Road, oversize vehicles and 
machinery must be moved early in the morning. 

Access will remain available for local residents 
and businesses. 

What to expect during these works? 

Intermittent noise can be expected, including 
large trucks travelling to/from Brisbane Road 
and vehicles reversing into the construction site. 
 
Vehicle reversing beepers will be in use in 
accordance with workplace health and safety 
regulations.   
 
Construction workers will be present, helping to 
load the cranes and piling rigs onto trucks. 
Traffic control will be in operation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact the project team 

For further information, you can contact the 
project team on 1800 531 597 (during office 
hours, Monday to Friday 8.30am – 5pm) or 
email mtcu@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Construction Notification 
15 October 2021 

 
Brisbane Road Upgrade 
Stage 2, Zone A  
Mooloolaba Transport Corridor Upgrade  

 

 

Project number: H3747 

 
Oversize vehicle movements 
Corner of Brisbane Road and River Esplanade, Mooloolaba 
Monday 18 – Thursday 21 October 4am – 9am  
All works weather and site conditions permitting  
 

Figure 1  Location of oversize vehicle movements – 4am – 9am 


